
Hello Matt Twony,

Thank you for your email and information about your projects. As I understood from our 
conversation, you are keen to apply for grants in order to finance your workshops. At the moment, 
we have no grant openings before April next year. I therefore advise you to look at our website 
www.hordaland.no and read about the grants, how to apply and when you can apply. 

Kind regards,

Marianne Ose Askvik
Adviser
Department of Culture & Sports
Section for Dissemination of Art & Culture
www.hordaland.no
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